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Class Champions 

 

 

RT Jacob 

1F Casey-Rae 

2S Jaydon 

2C Ava 

3B Livia 

3/4G Danni-Leigh 

4B Noah 

5/6G Danielle 

6H Jayden 

R Riley 

Y1 Isla-Rose 

Y2 Rowan 

Y3 Lacey 

Y4 Noah 

Y5 Ellie-Rose 

Y6 Harrison 

Read it! Winners 

 

Please make sure we have your up-to-date contact number 

so that we can contact you in an emergency and keep you 

updated with our message system. 

Year One have been learning about habitat this term, 
and to support this they have been making bird feeders. 
The children have been so excited about them and look 
forward to seeing them used!  

Thank you to everyone who donated bottles and 
encouraged their children in this! 

 

 

 

 

What an exciting, busy week our Year 6 had at Laches Wood. 

They really enjoyed taking part in all of the activities ; archery, 

rock climbing, caving, biking, campfire and walking up Carding 

Mill Valley. 



  

Phone: 01827 214666 

 

Email: s.office@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Bird's Bush Primary School  

Together We Succeed 

Diary Dates 

7th February—Class 3/4G Assembly 

10th February—Reception Stay & Play 9.00—9.45 a.m. 

17th—21st February - HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

28th February - Coffee Morning 

5th March - World Book Day 

20th March - Mr Billings Celebration of Learning Assembly 

25th & 26th March - Parent Consultation Evenings 

27th March - Non Uniform day for Chocolate donations 

2nd April (THURSDAY)  - Chocolate Bingo 

6th April—17th April—EASTER HOLIDAY 

Further details about events will be sent out by text or    
letter nearer the date. 

Lunches next week are:- 

Monday  Pizza or Cheese & 

  Bean Wrap  

Tuesday Sausage & Mash or 

  Vege Sausage & Mash 

Wednesday   Roast Turkey or Quorn 

  Roast 

Thursday    All Day Breakfast or 

  Vege Breakfast 

Friday     Fish & Chips or Quorn 

  Dippers & Chips 

Jackets & Sandwiches are served each 

day 

Denese Hill (our Family Support 

Worker) will be holding a coffee 

morning in school once a month for 

our current parents.  Our next 

coffee morning is Friday, 28th 

February, 8.45—9.45 a.m. 

Denese is also available throughout 

the week to discuss any issues, 

problems or concerns you may 

have.  

Super Stars will be holding their 

Half-Term Holiday Club  

Monday 17th—Friday 21st February 

at Little Stars Nursery. 

Please call on-01827 210816 or 

email littlestarsbirds-

bush@yahoo.com for further de-

tails. 

Class 3/4G Assembly Mrs Guilder     

Friday 7th February at 9.00 am 

Parents/carers of 3/4G are welcome to 

come along  

There will be no    

swimming during the 

school day for Y3/4 next 

week (Wednesday 5th       

February) due to        

swimming gala practice. 


